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LET’S STAY CONNECTED 

Please email your contact 

information (name, phone 

numbers, and email address) to 

president@beaverdamelempta.com  

2017/2018 BOARD MEMBERS 

President- Dan`elle Morgan         

Vice President- Deanna Britt    

Treasurer-Teena Aytch     

Secretary- Latoya Lesene 

 PTA MEMBERSHIP                

Our membership drive is ongoing! 

Please join the PTA and help make 

a difference; dues are $5.00 per 

person! 

 PTA GENERAL MEETING AT 

6:30                                         

March 1, 2018                          

May 3, 2018 

 

PRESIDENT’S MESSAGE: 
 

Dear Parents, 

Words will never begin to express how grateful we are for our families here at BES!  

Thanks so much for your participation with the school book fair. We sold over $9,000.00 in books! 
There were a total of 258 students/families that attended our 2nd annual Father/ Daughter Dance! 
Fathers were able to enjoy food, games, goodies, dancing, and an interactive photo booth with their 
daughters! We are very excited about the remaining fundraisers for the school year (please see the 
attached form for movie night), and about our second annual Mother-Son dance on March 23, 2018 
from 6:30-8:30!  

Due to the continued support of our families we were able to make the following contributions to 
BES and our local community; staff luncheon, custodial token of appreciation, Father/ Daughter 
dance, planting of azaleas, $500 library donation, book fair classroom donation, a field trip fund for 
students that may need financial assistance with paying for class trips, a donation of 98 coats to a 
local women and children shelter, a storyteller for family night out,  sponsorship for T.O.Y. 
banquet, and a parent breakfast. Our goal is to make as many contributions as possible to the staff 
and students this year. 

Thanks, 

J. Dan’elle Morgan, PTA President (president@beaverdamelempta.com) 

 

CURRENT AND UPCOMING EVENTS: 

Fundraisers: 
Amazon Smile is a simple and automatic way for you to support BES every 
time you shop, at no cost to you. When you shop at smile.amazon.com, 

you’ll find the exact same low prices, vast selection and convenient shopping experience as 
Amazon.com, with the added bonus that Amazon will donate a portion of the purchase price to 
Beaverdam Elementary School. So don't forget to bookmark this link and support Beaverdam 
Elementary School PTA every time you shop at Amazon! 

Box Tops for Education - Please continue clipping and submitting Box 
Tops! We had a great fall collection, but we still have a long way to go to 
meet our $1,000 goal for the school year. Just clip, place in a bag or 
envelope, label with the name of your child's teacher, and submit to the 

PTA mailbox located in the office. Also, please consider using the Box Tops for Education 
app! You can instantly earn Beaverdam Elementary School extra Box Tops using your cash 
register receipt. Contact Dan`elle Morgan at president@beaverdamelempta.com with questions. 
Dates to Remember:  

 Hoodies are on sale for $25 (no coin change please), please see the attached form! 
 Family Movie Night on March 9th, please see the attached flyer!  
 Our second annual Mother-Son Dance will be held on March 23rdh from 6:30 PM-8:30 

PM!  
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